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McLean, Melissa

From: JTOMAN [JTOMAN@kmgslaw.com]
Sent: Friday, October 19, 2007 1:58 PM
To: TZIEZIUL; McLean, Melissa; msdwell@yahoo.com
Cc: asalawchris@atlanticbb.net; Kennerknecht, Norbert
Subject: Jefferson Elementary School Auction Bid Submission

 Ms. McLean and Mr. Kennerknecht,

On behalf of our client, Mr. Deuel Paik, we hereby submit a bid for the Jefferson 
Elementary School in the amount of $105,000.00.  We would appreciate confirmation that you
received this email.  I plan to call you at (814) 726-3281 in a few minutes.  If you have 
any questions or comments we can address them at that time.  Thank you.

Jeremy T. Toman
Knox McLaughlin Gornall & Sennett, P.C.
120 W. 10th St. 
Erie, PA 16501
(814) 459-2800
(814) 453-4530 fax
******************************************************************************************
****
IMPORTANT: The contents of this email and any attachments are confidential. 
They are intended for the named recipient(s) only.  If you have received this 
email in error, please notify the system manager or the sender immediately and 
do not disclose the contents to anyone or make copies thereof.
*** eSafe scanned this email for viruses, vandals, and malicious content. ***
******************************************************************************************
****


